
Oleg M. Netchiporenko 

Moscow 

 

Dear Colonel Netchiporenko: 

 

Thank you very much for your expedient reply to my letter of June 28, 1996.  I appreciate your 

detailed responses and I hope to continue this open dialogue. 

 

In response to the two inquiries from your letter, I can offer the following information: 

 

1) We have some documents relating to this event that originated with the Warren Commission 

and FBI.  Most of these documents contain sensitive information, which still require 

declassification by certain federal agencies.  Nonetheless, I have enclosed one document that 

represents the official Warren Commission explanation. 

 

2) Enclosed is the document that you requested, which is cited in the “Final Report of the Select 

Committee to Study Governmental Operations With Respect to Intelligence Activities.”  

Furthermore, to answer your question concerning FOIA, you can request any records from 

CIA or any other federal agency regardless of your citizenship.   

 

Please contact me if you have any further questions.  Once again, I hope that I will be able to contact 

you if I have additional inquiries. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 


